

MEMO# 32195

February 4, 2020

Call to Discuss Application of Proposed Foreign Tax Credit Regulations to Management Companies

[32195]

February 4, 2020 TO: Management Company Tax Subcommittee RE: Call to Discuss Application of Proposed Foreign Tax Credit Regulations to Management Companies

We will have an additional call on **Thursday, February 13, 2020, at 2:00 p.m. ET**, to further discuss the application of the recently proposed foreign tax credit regulations to management companies.[1] The dial-in information is below.

Dial-In Number: (253) 617-4981 Passcode: 9483360 If you are unable to participate in the call, please provide any comments to me at (202) 371-5432 or kgibian@ici.org.

Karen Lau Gibian Associate General Counsel

endnotes

[1] See Institute Memorandum No. 32169, dated January 23, 2020, which can be found at: https://www.ici.org/my_ici/memorandum/memo32169.

Copyright © by the Investment Company Institute. All rights reserved. Information may be abridged and therefore incomplete. Communications from the Institute do not constitute, and should not be considered a substitute for, legal advice.